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Sent: 21 May 2019 14:40

To: foodsuppl@finance.gov.ie

Subject: VAT on Health Food Supplements

To whom it may concern,

| am emailing you to relate my dissatisfaction at the proposed implementation of Vat on Health Foods.

As | work in the industry this will affect me directly as it will incur job losses as people will stop buying products due

to the increased prices.

it will also affect staffing levels in Health Foods Stores & Pharmacies with more job losses, which will have an impact

on other Businesses in
The towns affected.

It will also have an impact on the health of people because a lot of people depend of supplements to tide them over
while waiting on an appointment

With a Hospital & as we all know these waiting lists are long.

I would like to add my voice to all of the other people who will be affected by this vat implementation & propose
that this does not happen.

Many thanks,




